From: Lynn Gerber lynn_gerber@nih.gov
Subject: Hello and thanks
Date: June 21, 2000 at 4h39
To: Henry Olders holder@po-box.mcgill.ca

Dear Henry:

Thank you so much for the wonderful presentations you made to us. We all
learned much and were quite stimulated by your data and insights.

The conditions of your visit were astounding...quite a feat. | am so glad
you arrived and returned safely, and that you were not travelling alone.

It was fun socializing with you and Helen. Forgive me for not being more in
the loop over the weekend, | had a few family obligations to attend. Now
that you are familiar with the route, | hope you will come visit!

I will let you know what evolves from our "International Society for
Rehabilitation Oncology" efforts. Steve is doing minutes and we will post
them with requests for input and participation.

Thanks again for your effort.

All the best,

Lynn
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